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Getting ready for August 2016!

Preparations are still busily being made for the new school year. Of particular
importance to many is the status of your family Smart Tuition account. Please
know that the rollover is currently taking place and all families should be
receiving "Welcome letters" for the new year soon. The process for us has
been stymied due to the lack of a bookkeeper for the school and we are
currently in a holding pattern with regard to hiring. The parish itself is in
search of a parish business manager and thus we were asked to hold off until
that position is filled. We do have limited outside assistance available to us so I
appreciate everyone's patience.

For those who traditionally pay their tuition in full, a reminder that the
payment is due by August 1st. Checks may be mailed to the school or may be
dropped off during open office hours.

Kudos to all of those students who have started their summer math
assignments! All registered students should have their login information at
this point.

I am stressing again that the summer math assignment requires particular
hours with skills from the grade level that the student just finished. Although
working at a lower or higher level may be done, successful completion of the
assignment requires working at the grade level completed during the 15/16
school year.

For all students at Holy Spirit - do not forget there are reading assignments as
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well.

A reminder that tomorrow, July 15th is the last day for ordering school
supplies via EPI. Please see the information below. 

We have quite a number of students who are in need of providing medical
documentation to the clinic. Please remember that all forms and proof of
vaccinations MUST be provided prior to students returning to school. Don't
delay - make that doctor appointment today!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

"The future starts today, not tomorrow." - Pope John Paul II
Holy Spirit School Class of 2015

_________________________________________

School supplies may be ordered via EPI
from now until July 15th         



___________________

 
  

Family Folder Flyers



The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled "July 14, 2016" (or
follow the links here) For your convenience, some flyers are repeated with the newest flyers
at the top:

School Flyers:

1. School Supplies Flyer
2. School Supplies list

______________________________ 
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